
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: September 28, 2021 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       October 13, 2021 Board Meeting 

 

 

Requesting Board approval for Camden County College student, Amber Brockington, to do 

Field Experience for 15 hours beginning October 14-December 20, 2021 with Melissa Tees at 

the Dorothy L. Bullock School at an agreed upon time between student and teacher. She will 

shadow Ms. Tees in order to gain an introduction of the career of teaching. 

 
 

 


